
 

      Membership Dues 

It’s that time of year when 

we talk about dues.   

Like many organizations it is 

very important that 

Members pay their dues 

On time. 

Invoices have been sent to 

members, unless I do not 

have an email address for 

you, and I will send one by 

mail.  Dues are payable by 

November 11, which is 

Mayflower Compact Day.   

If your dues are not paid by 

then, you will be 

considered inactive and will 

not be included in the 

membership list sent to 

Plymouth.  That way we 

will not have to be charged 

$25.0  for someone who 

has not paid their dues.  

This action will also 

unsubscribe you from the 

Mayflower Quarterly 

Magazine.  Please pay your 

dues by November 11, 2023 

or let me know if you are 

Okay with being an inactive 

member. 

  -Eileen Johnson, Treasurer 

 

  Dear Mayflower Cousins, 
 

  It’s time for our 75th annual meeting of the Utah Mayflower  Society on: 

                                      Friday,  November 10, 2023 at the  

                    University of Utah  Institute of Religion Building 

                      1780 East South Campus drive, Salt Lake City 

                       Between East Research Drive and 1800 East 

  The Main entrance, with accessible ramps is in the center on  the  South  

side of the building.  We will be in the west side left from the parking lot and  

 the meeting will begin at 6:00 p.m.  with dinner being served at 6:30 pm. 

The menu consists of  “Inside Out Chicken cordon Bleu”, a chicken breast  

topped with ham, melted Swiss and creamy white gravy, and served with  

garlic mashed  potatoes, strawberry mixed greens salad, (mixed greens,  

strawberries, candied almonds, Craisins, Feta cheese, red onion vinaigrette)  

roll and cheesecake with strawberry topping. 

  The cost per plate is $30.00.  Reservations are due by November 3rd 
 

 Guest Speaker 

We are delighted to have Judith Kay as our guest speaker for the the 

evening.  Judith is an instructor at the Family Search Library.  She will share 

ideas with us on how to use the Mayflower Resources available through the  

Family Search website.  One database she will include is the “Genealogies”  

section where you might find an ancestor that you can link to your  

Mayflower passenger.  Judith has over 15 years of  experience with  

Family Search and teaches classes three times per week, both in person  

and online  Her online class reaches over 200 students. 

    

$35.00
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